
PSYCHOLOGY-COMPUTER SCIENCE SCHOLARSHIPS (PSYCSS)  

The PSYCS scholarship is an opportunity for undergraduate or Master’s students to engage with 
cutting-edge interdisciplinary research at the University of St Andrews. We are offering this 
opportunity to students that are willing to collaborate part-time on projects being led by 
academic staff in the Schools of Psychology and Computer Science. 

We seek: motivated students (undergraduate or master) of the Computer Science or the 
Psychology department who are available 15h per week between February and the end of June 
of 2012 (the timing of these hours can be very flexible). 

We offer:  

 real experience, supervised by leading researchers; 

 a stipend of £ 1,175 (for 16 weeks of scholarship); 

 work with state of the art human interface technology; 

 a good first step towards grad school; 

 flexible hours and study-compatible schedule; 

 the possibility of being an author in scientific publications; 

 a personal work space in one of the labs. 

What to do? Send an email to mans@st-andrews.ac.uk , including the following documents: 

 a CV or Résumé that indicates your current level (e.g., Psych, 3rd year); 

 a description of your programming or psychology experience. You do not have to have 
both. If from Psychology, please, include a list of the five topics that interest you most 
and the generic description of one experiment that you have performed/designed. If 
from Computer Science, please, describe what level of programming you are able of (e.g., 
describe the largest/most sophisticated program that you have ever built, and the 
programming languages you are proficient in); 

 a paragraph (two to six sentences) on why you are interested in this opportunity; 

 your time availability (e.g., from end of exams to mid May) and any other restrictions.  

Please, send this information as soon as possible, and before the end of January. 

You will be contacted at the beginning of February at the latest. 

 

Dr. Miguel Nacenta & Dr. Dhanraj Vishwanath 

mailto:mans@st-andrews.ac.uk

